
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

10th November 2023 
 
 

Student Safety Notice 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As many of you will be aware, the road to the front entrance of Sacred Heart High School is often 
gridlocked in the mornings and evenings as parents drop off students at both the Secondary and Primary 
school.  
 
As we are now into our second half term, and girls know their way into school, we are writing again to ask 
that all parents of students at Sacred Heart High School drop their daughters off on one of the access 
roads to the school and do not come up the main driveway. I know we are all united in ensuring the 
safety of all our girls on their way to and from school. Please respect our neighbours in the surrounding 
area and show consideration in your parking, and do not use the facilities of Sacred Heart Primary School.  
 
In addition, we’d also like to remind parents that safeguarding regulations for all schools mean parents 
should not come onto school property unless they have an appointment. We therefore politely remind 
parents that they must not walk onto site to wait at the end of the day. Please do not enter the main gates 
on foot or in a car at any of the three main school entrances. Parents who continue to access the site will 
be challenged by duty staff.  
 
Please share this letter with other relatives/carers who may drop off or collect your daughter. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs Howell 
Headteacher 
 


